
Dear members of the House, 
 
My name is Susan Rubinoff and I am a kindergarten teacher at the Meadowbrook Waldorf School. We 
do an incredible job educating children; our graduates have made a real difference in society. While I 
understand that you are trying to trim budgets, eliminating busing to our school and other independent 
schools is not the line item  to focus on.  
Our families are hard working people and rely on the bus to get their child to school. They pay taxes and 
are not utilizing the public schools. Please do everything that you can to make sure that our students can 
continue to be bused to the school they know, love, and thrive in.  
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you! 
Susan Rubinoff 
 


